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November 10, 2020 

The Georgia Department of Natural Resources would like to notify all residents around High Falls Lake 

that the lake level will be lowered approximately two to three feet between the dates of December 1, 

2020 to February 28, 2021 to allow residents to perform dock repairs.  

This notice is to give residents ample time to make arrangements for boats during this time. This will 

also serve as a good time to make any necessary repairs to your docks to maintain compliance with the 

maintenance requirements of your dock permit. Any repairs to docks presently on the lake must be 

made within DNR specifications. 

Any new construction, changes to a current permitted dock or docks that require more than a 50% 

rebuild will require a new permit and must be approved by the park before construction or repairs 

begin. Dock construction/maintenance specifications and permit applications can be obtained at the 

park office. 

If you have any questions, please contact High Falls Resource Manager Taylor Geonis at (478) 993-3053. 

Sincerely, 

Terry A. Miller 

Park Manager 

High Falls State Park & Dames Ferry Campground 


